Combined RPS Requirements Subgroup and RCRIM Status
Meeting Notes

Date: 
 12/16/08
Time: 
 7:30 – 9:00 AM
Agenda:
 Multi-Regulator and Multi-Product Submission
 
Discussion Items and Action Items
	ID
	 Discussion Items
	Action Items
	Owner

	1
	> Marti – 1) Multi-Regulator and 2) Multi-Product Submission
· Poll – Confirm we go forward with this

· Poll Concerns/Comments:

· Multi-Regulator Submission Poll Results

· Concern that there would not be enough time to complete

· Concern that stakeholder input would not be adequate

· Need to make decision how to move forward

> DISCUSSION Multi- Regulator decision

· Options:

· What defines a product? Common product model = we can do it in eCTD, we should be able to do it in RPS

· What is the drop dead date to have a clear picture of multi-product reqts? EU will not be ready by default for the multi-product requirements. (Andrew)

· Procedures do not need to be described in detail. Only general principles are needed.
· Marti – we do have a period/gap in the schedule (End of January and when the first cycle of testing is complete) where we do not have requirements activities when we finish Iteration #2, we can address this at that time and have an unplanned Iteration – Iteration #2.b where we have additional requirements

· General objections in that we will need to look at resources to do accomplish this and we are introducing risks that are not needed.

· We have another lifecycle in the September timeframe (draft standard for DSTU).

· Can we come to an agreement that we come to conclusions for this lifecycle and close requirements, and then open new requirements for the next lifecycle.

CONCLUSION: Address Multi-Regulator at its basic level for this lifecycle.

Iteration #2 – Include Basic Requirements for the Multi-Regulator
Multi-Regulator Requirements – Can these be completed by the January 6th meeting?
Survey - For attendance via Telecon or in person. Also include what our plan is for requirements gathering and what our plan is.
UPDATES:

Dirk - Concerns are updating storyboards into application and finding tools necessary to do testing. Looking for support/tool for testing

Peggy – Next bi-monthly meeting is cancelled due to Orlando meeting.

	We will come back and determine what the impact of this requirement will be. We need a certain level of participation to come to agreement. If participation is not adequate – requirements will fall off the schedule
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